
 

August 2020 

Construction Update:  
Critical Care Building 
For our Avondale neighbors and community partners  

Construction Progress 

 Despite COVID-19 impacts, the Critical 

Care Building is on schedule to open on 

November 6, 2021, and exceed its 

diversity and inclusion goals for suppliers 

and workforce. 

 Interior construction progress continues on 

all levels of the building. 

  

Critical Care Building Art Program Takes Off 

 South Avondale Elementary and Rockdale 

Academy students are contributing to artwork to the building.  

 Pictured is Rockdale 2nd grader Myloh Chambers.  

 

COVID-19: Mask Up to Slow the Spread 

 The CDC recommends that you wear a mask in public and when you 

are around people who don’t live in your household.  

 Wearing a mask helps prevent people who have COVID-19 from 

spreading the virus to others. 

 Masks are most likely to reduce the spread of COVID-19 when they are 

widely used by people in public settings 

 For a list of COVID-19 Community Resources, visit 

cincinnatichildrens.org/covid-19 community resources 

 

Want a Career in Healthcare?  

 Apply to the Health Care Workforce Program sponsored by the Urban League, Cincinnati Children’s 

and Queen’s Village. See enclosed. 

 

Want a Career in Construction? 

 Thanks to the Uptown Workforce Development Initiative, 28 residents of the Uptown and nearby 

areas have been hired for full-time careers in construction and other fields. Fourteen more participants 

are on track to finish the program, which teaches basic construction skills. For more information, 

contact Stanley Warrenhuffman at 513-532-5165 or swarrenhuffman@eastersealsgc.org. 

 

Reminder: Per the City of Cincinnati, construction activities can begin as early as 4 a.m. to help reduce traffic 

congestion and ensure the safety of the community. Thank you for your patience. 

 

Latest updates at: cincinnatichildrens.org/critical-care-building 

Questions? Call 513-636-9327 

Key Dates 

 
Winter 2020-

Summer 2021 
Interior work 

 
Summer 2021 

Move-in/training 
 

November 2021 
Building opens 
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